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To Whom It May Concern: 
 I worked with Matt Sommerfield at the Woodstock Opera House in Woodstock, IL in 
January of 2023. He reached out ahead of time to connect and set up some social media 
promo. He was very professional, prepared and a pleasure to work with. 
 His dedication to stand-up is obvious if you talk to him at all about the topic. His 
professional career in graphic design translates over into his dedication and professionalism for 
stand-up comedy.  
 He had well written material, a very professional demeanor with both the audience, the 
staff, and his fellow comics.  He has a likeability onstage and a positive attitude offstage. It was 
a pleasure working with him and he’d be a great addition to any talent agency’s roster. Feel 
free to email me with any questions. johnnybeehner@gmail.com 
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